
 

 

 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

To: State, County, City, Village and Town Staff and Elected Officials and Others 
 
From: Tom Baron, AICP 
 Principal Planner 
 
Date: February 14, 2018 
 
Subject: City of Oshkosh Comprehensive Plan Update Intergovernmental Meeting  
 
 
Greetings, 
 
The City of Oshkosh would like to invite you to an upcoming Intergovernmental meeting 
on Monday, February 26, 2018 at 6:00 pm in room #404 at Oshkosh City Hall, 215 
Church Avenue, Oshkosh, WI  54903 (meeting notice enclosed).  The meeting will be 
held to solicit input into the development of the Comprehensive Plan Update. Information 
about the Comprehensive Plan Update is maintained at 
http://www.ecwrpc.org/programs/comprehensive-planning/city-of-oshkosh/.  
 
A brief overview of the comprehensive planning effort will be given at 6:00 p.m.  Staff 
from the East Central Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission will then facilitate a 
discussion about the Future Land Use map.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Darryn Burich, Planning Director at (920) 236-
5059 or dburich@ci.oshkosh.wi.us or Tom Baron at (920) 751-4770 or 
tbaron@ecwrpc.org. 
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